

## 16 JAN 2020

John Luke

fyi-request-11729-622ca73f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John Luke

It has come to my attention that you made a request under the Official Information Act 1982 on Monday 25 November 2019 for the following:

I would like to request a list of vacancy (ministerial appointment only, e.g. board member, Lay member, Trustee etc) that the nomination period has been closed but still under consideration by the Minister or Department. In your list, can you please included the date that vacancy been advertised and when the vacancy been closed as well.

Also, I would like to know if you have any future opening in 2020. e.g. the position that will call for nomination in the year of 2020.

I understand that a decision regarding your request was due on 23 December, but you have yet to receive a response.

We are addressing this delay, and I would like to offer my sincere apologies for the delay in providing a response.

A response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Kate Satterthwaite

General Manager, Ministerial & Executive Services